
 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

Tell us what you think about the homilies you hear at Mass ...  Really!  Honestly!   

The new Catholic Preaching Institute (CPI) at Saint Charles Seminary invites you to 

participate in what could be the largest-ever study of its kind in the nation.  It only 

takes 10 minutes to do!  

 

Simply go online to: 

https://catholicleaders.online/phillypreaching 

 

… or scan the QR code: 

  
 

Then invite each of your family members to do the same ... and share this with all 

your Catholic friends!  With everyone’s input, CPI will design programs to make 

preaching in the archdiocese more compelling – so that YOUR experience of the 

Word of God becomes even more inspiring. 

 

 

Don’t wait ...the survey closes March 22! 

https://catholicleaders.online/phillypreaching

